
Notice is given in accordance with section 19(1) of the Education and Inspections 
Act 2006 that Hackney Learning Trust intends to make a prescribed alteration to 
Harrington Hill (Community) Primary School, Harrington Hill, London E5 9EY, from 
01 September 2014.

Hackney Learning Trust proposes to permanently expand Harrington Hill from 
1 form of entry (30 pupils admitted each year), to a 3 forms of entry (90 pupils 
admitted each year), from 01 September 2014.

The current capacity of the school is 300 and the proposed capacity will be 630. 
The current number of pupils on roll at the school is 288, and the number of pupils 
in reception is 60. The current admission number for the school is 30 and the 
proposed admission number will be 90. 

Harrington Hill School currently operates across two sites; Harrington Hill, E5 9EY 
and Mount Pleasant E5 9JG. The proposed expansion of the school will continue 
with the same split site arrangement. 

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete 
proposal can be obtained from: Samantha George, Hackney Learning Trust 
1 Reading Lane London E8 1GQ

Education Director, Head of Hackney Learning Trust

Publication Date: 13 January 2014

Any person wishing to raise objections to or make comments on the proposal should 
send them to Samantha George, Hackney Learning Trust, 1 Reading Lane, E8 1GQ 
within 4 weeks from the date of publication.

UNDERTAKEN BY HACKNEY LEARNING TRUST

Prescribed alteration to Harrington Hill Community 
School from September 2014


